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Statement of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh

UPR of Bahrain
1 May 2017

Thank you

Welcome to delegation of Bahrain to the UPR.
We commend the Govt's determination to fully implement the recommendations of the Bahrain Independent Commission of Inquiry.
We thank Bahrain for acting on recommendation that Bangladesh offered in the second cycle with regard to strengthening of the policies, programs and mechanism for enhancing women rights. We appreciate the ‘National Plan’ for Bahraini Women focusing on integrating women in development process. We also appreciate the various activities of the Supreme Council for Women with regard to their economic and political empowerment. 
Mr. President,

We commend the fact that under the Private Sector Employment Act, welfare of the expatriate workers particularly relating to accommodation provided by their employers is ensured. Steps taken in this area as well as information provided thereon to foreign workers are positive measures. We hope Bahrain would continue to lead the way in many other areas of protection of foreign workers, particularly female migrant workers.
Let me conclude by expressing appreciation for the strengths of Bahraini society characterized by coexistence, tolerance and acceptance of others and cultural diversity which are essential for protection and promotion of human rights. We wish Bahrain a successful UPR. 
I thank you.
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